
This practice is proud to be  part of Equine VetCompass,                             

a nationwide surveillance scheme that will contribute                               

to the improved health and welfare of your horse.                                

To find out more about how this practice supports Equine VetCompass by 

sharing anonymised clinical information: 

 Please pick up a leaflet from reception 

 Or visit www.rvc.ac.uk/vetcompass 


